
re: 11/27/18 Agenda item 4.6 
Rick Shrum <rickshrum@sbcglobal.net> 

  
Monday, November 26, 2018, 4:43 AM 
District 10; Agendadesk 

Inbox 

re: 11/27/18 Agenda item 4.6 -- Land swap for widening of Branham Lane 
 
 
People are already complaining about "speedsters" along that strip --  why compound 
that problem with giving them more lanes. 
Besides, not saying it never exists, but I have never seen any traffic back-up in that 
area. 
 
I urge "no" on this. 
 
Thank you, 
Rick Shrum 
 



11/27/18 Agenda item 4.6. 

Scott Beaumont <sawsallscott@yahoo.com> 

  
Today, 11:06 AM 

District 10;Agendadesk  

Inbox 

I am completely supportive of this land swap. In fact, I wish there was a land swap for Snell avenue as 
well. Almaden Expy , Monterrey Rd. and Snell are the only three roads with direct access to Blossom 
Valley. The narrow lanes and the curves in Snell, along the park, are a traffic hazard. Cars driving 
southbound are constantly cutting the lanes, because they don’t see the sharp curve. It would be a great 
improvement to both roads, creating a much safer drive around the park. 

  

Thank you for trying to improve the safety of our roads, 

  

Scott Beaumont 


